
Route 236 TIF Area Sewer & Water Extension Bi-Weekly Progress Report 

Contract #1 - Substantial Completion 

 
 

 

The first phase of the TIF Area Sewer & Water Extension work on Route 236 and sewer forcemain installation on 

Beech and State Roads is substantially complete. This report identifies what to expect through the winter as we move 

to final completion of Phase 1 and future phases of the TIF program. 

 

Phase 1 

• Contract #1 (highlighted in green below) has reached substantial completion. 

• UE (Engineer) and DeFelice (Contractor) will work with the Maine DOT to amend minor construction items in 

spring 2024 when paving plants reopen. 

 

Future Phases 

• Contracts #2 & #3 are intended to be Bid in winter 2024 and anticipated to begin in the spring of 2024. 

• As construction approaches, please expect additional bi-weekly progress reports with updates on construction 

sequencing, traffic control, road closures, etc. 

 

 
 

Questions: 

• Please see the Town Website for additional information about project updates at: under the Announcements tab. 

• Please dial 911 for immediate life safety emergencies. 

• If you have specific questions for the Town about the project please direct them to: rt236project@eliotme.org 

mailto:rt236project@eliotme.org

